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Comments: I just wanted to comment on the proposed logging project in the lake Tarleton area. I grew up in

London, UK, and had never heard of the state of New Hampshire prior to going to Kingswood Camp. What I

found was one of the most beautiful places that I have ever been to. I still remember coming in and seeing the

lake through the trees and the sun glistening on the top of the lake. When the sun set for the first time, I

remember seeing a beautiful sky complemented by the trees surrounding it. I was hooked and kept coming back

to this beautiful lake and area for 10 years. It would be a terrible shame for this logging proposal to go though as

it would diminish this, and maybe would have a lasting impact on children like me who want to spend time in the

wonderful area. In addition, it was my understanding that when the area was given over to the WMNF, the area -

its unique wilderness character and the recreational opportunities it affords - would be protected. I think that the

Tarleton area should be designated as a scenic area in order to not betray the trust of those who worked so hard

to preserve Lake Tarleton. Thank you. 


